IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT ABOUT SUMMER SCHOOL COURSE
REGISTRATIONS

Dear students,
Please carefully read the following instructions regarding the courses you wish to take during the
summer school:

If the course you want to take is listed in the "potential courses to be offered" shared by the
faculty:

e You do not need to wait and can apply directly.
e You can complete your application by preparing your petition and payment receipt.

If the course you want to take is NOT listed in the "potential courses to be offered":

e You need to inform your department that you wish to take this course.

e Without making any payment, you must submit a petition to the administrative office by
Wednesday at 5:00 PM at the latest.

e Whether these courses will be offered or not will be announced on Thursday.

If you want to take both a course that is on the list and one that is not (a requested course):

e You do not need to submit two separate petitions.

e Only students in this situation should wait until Thursday.

e After the updated course list is published on Thursday, you will apply with a single
petition and payment receipt.

In summary:

o Ifyou will only take courses on the list: You can apply immediately without waiting.

e If you want to take only courses NOT on the list: Submit your petition by Wednesday
5:00 PM and do not make any payment.

e If you want to take courses both on and off the list: Wait until Thursday, then apply with
one petition and payment.

It is very important that every student follows the appropriate procedure according to their
situation. Please act accordingly based on the above explanations.

We wish you success.



